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Wireless World Research Forum Workshop
‘Requirements and Technologies for the Next Generation of Mobile Communications’
International Telecommunication Union
Geneva
May 21st 2013
ITU will host a workshop of the Wireless World Research Forum (WWRF) and a reception in conjunction with the next meeting of ITU-R WP 5A. Members of WP 5B, WP5C, RAG and any other ITU members are invited to attend.  The purpose of the workshop is to introduce the activities of WWRF to ITU members, focusing on recent efforts to identify the requirements and potential technologies to drive a new generation of mobile communications. WWRF assembles a college of researchers and their work globally, and acts as a facilitator and stimulator to the pursuit of further research and development activities. WWRF works with other organizations such as the European Commission, the UMTS Forum, NGMN, ETSI and GISFI, to promote long-term research. 
The workshop will give an overview of WWRF and the activities of its working groups. This will be followed by a presentation on our vision of the ‘Wireless World 2020’, and the results of the three regional workshops that WWRF has hosted, filtered to provide a 5A focus, invited talks from industry and academic experts, and a discussion session on the way forward.

Main Contact:
Vino Vinodrai, Treasurer WWRF	(vino.vinodrai@sympatico.ca)
Alternative Contact:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nigel Jefferies, Chair WWRF		(nigel.jefferies@huawei.com)
URL:  http://www.wwrf.ch/index.php/workshop_geneva.html
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